## **Year 4 Bread Making**

On Thursday, Year 4 tried out their baking skills making soda bread. The children all seemed to enjoy measuring the ingredients carefully, getting their hands rather sticky and munching on the warm, freshly baked rolls. The flour came from the Year 4 trip to Houghton Mill last week, where we had seen the different stages in the milling process, held the wheat ears and even had a go and grinding the grains by hand. The smell was so delicious; I'm not sure how much bread made it home!







